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Hard to believe we have just over a month left of the year! Most of our time will be spent
playing outside, in what we hope will become more beautiful weather. We will also be
getting our projects together and organized, planning, cleaning, and organizing in
preparation for next year. April was busy with seed planting, and the making of yarn
flowers. Gardeners will bring home the seedlings to plant in an outdoor garden. Have
your child help get the yard cleaned up and look at seedlings you may already have
coming up. Lakeland’s Little Learners will be holding a book fair, May 13-17, stop by to
help support and to get some books for summer reading.

We have had a fabulous school year and | look forward to having those that will return
in the fall. | am sad to be losing my 5th graders who will be moving onto middle school.
For those of you who do not have 5th graders, please make sure that you have filled
out the paperwork for next year’s Wrap-Around. The last day of school is June 6th.
Students will be cleaning out their mailboxes and projects will be coming home.

All locations will be closed for Memorial Day, May 27th.

As mentioned earlier, we only have a little more than a month left of Wrap-Around. If
you are planning on your child attending Lakeland’s Little Learners this summer, please
make sure you have completed a summer contract to secure your spot and help us plan
our classes. The center has a great summer program! If you
have questions, just let me know.
| will be gone for my granddaughter’s graduation from college,
May 15-25. Ms. Shirley will be running things, please call or text
" her if your child will not be attending wrap-around, 262-949-8087!

Have a great May and a safe and fabulous summer,
Mrs. Sawyer and Ms. Shirley

Text me at 815-690-8782
smoore@lakelandslittlelearners.com



